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Santa Maria

WATER DISTRICT

NOTICE TO PROCEED
NTP-2022-08-075

September 21,2022

Mr. James A. Go

President

OMNICHRON SECURITY AGENCY, INC.
A & S Building, J.P. Rizal Street
Poblacion, Santa Maria, Bulacan

Dear Mr. Go,

The attached Contract Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby given to OMNICHRON
SECURITY AGENCY, INC., that the work may commence on the project, “SUPPLY OF SECURITY SERVICES
IN VARIOUS SMWD OFFICES FOR THE MONTH OF SEPTEMBER TO DECEMBER 2022" retroactively
effective September 1, 2022 and will end on December 31, 2022.

Moreover, you shall be responsible for the execution and completion of the project under the terms and
conditions of the Contract.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in the space provided
below. Keep one copy and return the other to the SMWD BAC.

Respectfully Yours,
Sgd.

ENGR. CARLOS N. SANTOS, IR.
General Manager

| acknowledge receipt of this Notice on: Sgd.
Name of the Representative of the Bidder: MR. JAMIESON 0. GO
Authorized Signature:
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